Mohammed Ahmed

From: Anthony Halperin || NN

Sent: 28 August 2021 12:56

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Parnjit Singh

Subject: Planning 22/23 Maryon mews

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Sir or madam

Re planning application 2021/3055/P and 2022/3002/P

I write as freeholder | - connection with the planning application 22/23 Maryon

Mews.

| support existing objections and my own specific ones are.

The proposed development was without consultation with the resident association or other householders .
The plan is against the original design aspect of the mews .

The necessary permission has not been sought from the freeholder of the town houses and contravenes Maryon
Mews covenants not to alter external appearance of the town houses.

Does not take into account loading factors relating to the garage spaces below especially as it sets a precedent for
adjacent houses to also apply for similar permissions in the “terrace”.

Dr Anthony Halperin

MCI( Arb) MEWI
Arbitrator

Sent from my iPhone



